
 

PROVINCE OF EAST LANCASHIRE  

Circular No 245a  

To: Lodge Secretaries / Chapter Scribes E Cc: Cabinet Members  

Area Officers  

Dear Brother Secretary / Companion Scribe E,  

Provincial Restructuring  

9 June 2023  

The restructured Area Teams for the Northern, Southern, Eastern and Western Areas were 
communicated in Circular No 245. In that Circular, I stated that I would advise you of the 
additional appointments to be made in City East and City West Areas to ensure that the 
Area structures were consistent across the Province.  

I am now pleased to advise that the following appointments have been made:  

City East Area Membership Officer - WBro David Green (PGM appointment) Area Almoner 
WBro Elliott Moss (APGM appointment)  

City West Area Membership Officer - WBro Andrew Foster (PGM appointment) Area 
Almoner WBro Alan Potts (APGM appointment)  

The RW Provincial Grand Master is very appreciative of your continued support for these 
changes.  

Appointment of a new Royal Arch Area Officer.  

The ME Grand Superintendent has been pleased to appoint EComp Wayne Bagnall as a 
Royal Arch Area Officer for City West Area. 
I’m sure that you will all join in wishing Comp Bagnall much success in his new role.  

Yours sincerely & fraternally,  

Christopher M Wildman, PAGDC / PGStB Provincial Grand Secretary / Scribe E  
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